Councilman Callahan’s inappropriate
announcement

%‘ Latest in a series of posts on Ethics and City Government @@*
Gadfly,

Councilman Callahan’s public announcement that BPA executive
director Kevin Livingston was leaving was completely inappropriate.

Only one person had that right, and that was Mr. Livingston.

Dana Grubb
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